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YEAR 10 VISUAL ARTS
Year 10 Visual Arts have been looking at street and installation art this term.

As part of this unit of work, the students developed a concept for an installation work that was
then displayed around the College. The work involved having small, cropped images of staff and
students’ eyes displayed around the exteriors of some of the Senior School buildings. The work
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was titled ‘Have you found yourself yet?’ and aimed to get the students and staff at the College to
engage with art as being bigger than a painting on a wall. Students and staff interacted with and
took ownership of the work as they tried to ‘find themselves’ amongst the images as they walked
from class to class. This artwork encouraged the College community to have some fun, appreciate
a different type of art, while also prompting them to think about their identity and what makes
them who they are.

Congratulations to Year 10 Visual Arts for putting what they have learned into practice!

Ms Annika Gifford
Senior School Teacher - Creative Arts
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